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News
January 17-21st, 2022

Dear Families,

We have not yet received our delivery for masks and rapid tests.
We are anticipating the delivery to arrive early this week.
I would like to inform our school community that out of an
abundance of caution and in consultation with our Central
Learning Services, we have decided to move students from the
Grade 4 Pani Cokan/Pani Hyshka class to at-home/online
learning this week beginning tomorrow (Monday, January 17).
Students in this class will resume in-person/at school learning on Monday, January 24. This
decision will only affect students in the grade 4 Pani Cokan/Pani Hyshka classroom. This
decision was based on data gained through parent confirmation of COVID cases and student
absenteeism.
Please note that Kindergarten registration will be open for online registrations on February 1.
Children who are five years old on or before December 31, 2022, can be registered for
Kindergarten. For the 2022-2023 school year, Ukrainian Kindergarten will be offered on
Tuesdays/Thursdays (and some Fridays) and English Kindergarten will be offered on
Mondays/Wednesdays (and some Fridays).
God Bless,
Peter Rachmistruk
Principal
Upcoming Important Dates

Monday, January 31 - PD day (no school for students)
Wednesday, February 2 - Early dismissal
Friday, February 4 - Report cards available on Powerschool
February 10/11 - Teacher’s Convention (no school for students)
Monday, February 21 - Family Day (no school)

Faith Reflection
Heavenly Father, You are our ultimate source of strength. When we are weak, You are our
strength. Thank You, God, for always raising us up with Your mighty hands. Lord, we ask You
to always be the center of our families. Let Your Spirit fill our hearts so we can love each
other just as Christ loves us. In our times of trials and troubles, God, we look to You. Life can
hand us many different challenges that we know we cannot face on our own. But with You,
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nothing is impossible. You will always grant us the endurance to overcome any obstacle that
may come our way. All these we pray in Your Name, Amen.
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